
 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 17 December 2019 7:45 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: Mamre Road Precinct in the Western Sydney Employment
Area
 

 
Submitted on Tue, 17/12/2019 - 19:44
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Ray
Last Name: Daher
Name Withheld: No

Suburb/Town & Postcode: Mount Vernon 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: Due to the complexity of the infrastructure being allowed I believe our properties at
least, should be considered for rezoning The rural aspect maybe visual although the traffic will
intensify which will lessen the rural aspect Please take this into consideration as we consider
rural living essential not just from the perspective of living but also travel.... This will cause a lot
of stress on the residents that surround the approvals

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/mamre-road

 
 

javascript:void(0);



